LEGAL NOTICE
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: That the Town Board of the Town of Ellery will hold a public hearing on

Thursday, April 14, 2022, at the Town Hall, Sunnyside Avenue, Bemus Point, NY, commencing at
7:45 PM,

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE: That this public hearing is being held to consider the possible
expenditure of monies from the Highway equipment reserve fund.

Public Comments are welcome and will be heard at the time and place first mentioned above.
BY ORDER OF THE ELLERY TOWN BOARD
Rebecca H. Haines, RMC/MMC

Town Clerk
Dated: March 22, 2022



